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N O T I C E 

 

 

Date: 03.04.2025 

 

 

NEW SCHOOL DRESS  
 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

The new school dress has been introduced in the beginning of the session 2024-2025 (refer 

our notice dated 29
th

 May 2024).  In spite of our repeated requests to procure the new school 

dress before the starting of the new session, some parents have submitted requisitions for the 

school dress for their children very late.  In this circumstance, students will be permitted to 

wear the old school dress latest till 26
th

 April 2025 and not beyond. All the students must be 

in possession of the new school dress thereafter.  Students who have already been issued 

with the new school dress must come to school wearing the new school dress.     

 

It will be mandatory for all the students to wear the new school dress (Dark Blue 

Shirts and Dark Blue Trousers/Skorts) with effect from the 28
th

 April 2025 while 

attending the school. Parents, who have not yet submitted orders for school dress for their 

wards, must submit the orders for school dress on or before 8
th

 April 2025 along with a 

token advance of Rs.200/- in the prescribed form. 

 

Regards,  

 

 

__________ 

PRINCIPAL 


